
Find your MP’s name and contact information at www.ourcommons.ca/Members/en. 

Consider making a phone call as well as sending a personalized letter or email.  

 

Find more information on conscience protection at www.TheEFC.ca/C-230 and 

www.TheEFC.ca/Conscience. 

 

Sample letter for concerned citizens 
 

[date]  

 

Dear [MP’s name],  

 

Thank you for your hard work for our community.  

 

I’m writing because I’m very concerned about the need for conscience protection for health care 

workers, especially as medical assistance in dying is expanding more and more. Doctors could be 

asked to help end the lives of patients who aren’t dying or who have mental illness alone.  

 

No one should be forced to participate in ending the life of a patient, against their conscience or 

deeply held beliefs.   

 

I’m asking you to support private member’s Bill C-230. This bill would make it illegal to force 

doctors and other medical professionals to take part in MAID.  

 

Bill C-230 would provide strong, specific conscience protection for Canadian health care 

workers.  

 

Please support this bill and communicate my concerns to your colleagues.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

[your name]  

[your address] 

 

http://www.ourcommons.ca/Members/en
http://www.theefc.ca/C-230
http://www.theefc.ca/Conscience

